Short comment

As a resident of Algester, | strongly oppose tge current proposed route of tge inland rail through my peaceful, family
oriented suburb. The reasons for my objections are many......mental, physical, and emotional. | am not alone in my
fear if my suburb being destroyed.. Many schools, sporting and recreational parks AND aged care facilities are close
to tge actual rail track...literally metres away! Who wants monstrously long, double stacked trains going past 24 hours
ofvtge day.

Tgevotget glaring issue with the current route is that the Acacia Ridge Rail yard is 37 kms from tgecpirt of Brisbane.
This means 1000's of trucks needed along an already heavily congested main riad ( BeaudesertRoad) ... and again,
more disruption to residential areas with massive truck movements.

Please reconsider tge route. It could be stopped at Toowoomba.



